
 

 

Our team is in the pre-planning phase for the upcoming Fall PELL Meeting. We want 
to ensure we are giving you what you need to successfully administer EL program 
funding.   
 
We have created a survey to collect information from you so that material presented at 
PELL meets your needs. Our team’s goal is to be collaborative and transparent as we 
support our LEAs. Your feedback will help us to be intentional in preparing information 
and resources. 
 
Our survey can be accessed via the link below or on your mobile device using the QR 
code. Responses will be accepted until August 14, 2022. Thank you in advance for 
sharing your thoughts with us so we can be intentional in our planning. 
 

PELL Meeting Survey 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

The OELAS Grants Team wants to hear from you! 

Interested in attending the PELL Meeting on September 7, 2022? 

Click HERE for more information and to register. 
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https://forms.office.com/r/WXhe2CeNaY
https://ems.azed.gov/home/Calendar?sd=9433

